MINUTES


Lincoln Hills Sports Car Group 

Orchard Creek Lodge

February 5, 2007 7:00 P.M.

Board Members


President, Ernie Drake

Membership Chair, BJ Julson


Secretary, Steve Garavito

Event Coordinator, Steve Postle


Treasurer, Dick Brewster

Social Chair, Pat Heesch


Historian & Liaison to Community Association, Don Belval

Introductions

· Ernie welcomed members and guests.

Reports

· Steve G. read the minutes of the 1/8/07 meeting.  The minutes were approved.

· BJ welcomed potential members and reported that we currently have 16 paid memberships.

· Dick reported that the ending balance in the group’s checking account on 1/31/07 was $597.73, reflecting income of $320 for 16 paid memberships.

· Pat reported that she and Lynn will host a “Suds and Spuds” party on 3/17.  Anita & Leici volunteered to help.  The Webbs offered to host the Cinco de Mayo party.  There will be a progressive party in July or August hosted by the Carnelian Court contingent, e.g., the Simons, Hansons, Myers, and Garavitos.  The Holdings will host the party in October with help from Sherrill Morgan.  Pat will handle the holiday party with help from BJ.

· Dick reported that the website is up to date.

Old Business
· Marilyn reported on the Half Moon Bay trip planned for 3/13 – 3/15.  Eighteen people have signed up.  The trip includes a tour of Filoli on Day 1, and a trip to Año Nuevo State Park to see the elephant seals on Day 2.  

· Ernie reported on the trips proposed at the last meeting and asked for volunteers to be co-leaders.  With the volunteers, the planned trips are:

3/13-15

Half Moon Bay



Hauperts/Garavitos

4/?

San Francisco, Marin Headlands

Postles/Crowthers

5/?

Pinnacles Monument (2 days)


Schroeders/Holdings

6/13

Sierra Nevada back  roads


Brewsters/Berrys

7/?

Sutter Creek, Jackson (2 days)

Schmidts/Webbs

8/(*),

Virginia City, Reno



Berrys/Brewsters

9/?

Sequoia, Kings Canyon


Postles/?

10/(*),(*),(*),
Mendocino (3 days)



Belvals/Drakes

11/?

Napa (2 day)




Rooneys/Garavitos

· Ernie reminded everyone that we can have ad hoc trips, e.g., to Lake Tahoe and to Georgetown/Placerville.

· Tom stated that if we begin working with WalMart now, WalMart could provide a grant to support the group’s holiday charity work.  He will follow up with WalMart.

New Business
· Ernie reported that the group had been asked to provide three back-up judges for the Kiwanis Downtown Lincoln Car Show on Saturday, 5/19.  John Zehnder, Lynn Heesch, and Bill Holding volunteered.

· Ernie encouraged people to sign the liability release, and reminded them that the membership dues are due.


The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m.

LHSCG Secretary, Steve Garavito

Note:

(*) Exact dates are not given on the website, please contact the trip leader for further information
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